
 
Memorandum                                                      Utilities Department 

 

 

To:  Michael Couzzo, Village Manager 

From:  Sam Heady, Deputy Director of Utilities 

Date:  9/21/15  

 

Subject: Piggy Back Contract for Antiscalant AWC A-102   

 

 

   

I respectfully present the following Comprehensive Analysis to the Village Manager. 
 
The Town of Jupiter has awarded a contract with American Water Chemicals, Inc (AWC) for the 
procurement of Antiscalant AWC A-102. The Village would like to use the existing contract to 
piggy back for these reasons: 
 
1. The cost for the product from AWC was lower than the other providers.  
2. This is the third year to use AWC and the second year AWC has not increased their cost to 
provide Antiscalant to our water plant. 
3. The product that AWC produces meets the NSF 60 Drinking Water Standard and meets the 
chemical compatibility with the R.O. unit.   
 
Cost:  $9,180.00 
 
 
Staff recommends approval of contract. 


